
Recordings of regular Sunday services can be ordered by signing the sheet  
at the church library. CD’s….$4.00 each   DVD’s….$5.00 each 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721   Fax: 613-732-7496 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, December 13, 2015 

Pastoral Staff 

Senior Pastor 
Rev. Terry Burns 

Assistant Pastor - Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastors - Student & Adult Ministries 
Rev. Jeff Dahms** & Rev. Kristy Dahms 

Junior High Coordinator 
Melanie Murray** 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz* 

Women’s Network Coordinator 
Pastor Carol Ann Hurtubise** 

*DENOTES PART-TIME    **DENOTES VOLUNTEER 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  
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November 2015 Actual Budget Variance 

General Fund       $ 50,301       $ 49,040          $   1,261 

Missions       $   7,295       $   9,615        - $   2,320 

Variance YTD 

            $   8,771 

            $ 27,519 

Monthly Finances at a Glance 

TODAY’S SERVICES 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 
Message: Pastor Terry Burns  

“A Tale of Two Pregnancies - Part 1”   

Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
Kids will be dismissed from the service 

PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  
MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A  

PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 
 

2:00 PM & 7:00 PM - Singing Christmas Tree 
Free admission (please bring an item for the food banks) 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Dec 24 - Christmas Eve Service (6:30 pm) 
Dec 25 - Christmas Day (church office closed) 
Dec 26 - Boxing Day (church office closed) 
Jan 6 - BG Club resumes (6:30 pm) 
Jan 6 - JR Youth FUSION resumes (6:30 pm) 
Jan 7 - Jitterbugs resumes (9:30 am) 
Jan 10 - Old Time Gospel Hour resumes (6:00 pm) 
Jan 10 - Life Group Winter Session resumes  “gods at war” 
 (see bulletin insert) 
Jan 10 - SR High IGNITE resumes (6:30 pm) 
Jan 11 - JUNCTION College & Careers resumes (7:00 pm) 
Jan 12 - New Beth Moore Study “Jesus the One and Only”  
 (see bulletin insert) 
Jan 26 - Board Meeting (6:00 pm) 
Jan 30 - An Evening of Elegance (see bulletin insert) 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS  

MON 7:00 PM - Singing Christmas Tree  

 Free admission (please bring an item for the food banks) 

WED 7:00 AM - Last Men’s Prayer Breakfast before Christmas break 
 10:00 AM - Last Ladies Bible Study “New Creation Realities”  

 before Christmas break 
 6:30 PM - Last Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer before Christmas break 
 (men in foyer...ladies in prayer chapel) 
THUR 10:00 AM - Last Intercessory Prayer Meeting before Christmas 
 break (prayer chapel) 

PRAYER REQUESTS  
Fern Maves 
Freda Shields 
Cecile Sullivan 
Raymond Tunney 

Shirley Bigras 
Andalene Brennan  
Yvonne Chassie 
Rose Lloyd 

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS: SUN. DEC. 20th 

Bus: Lyle Jessup Jessup 
Sound: Mark McKenna & Jacob Gilbert 
PPoint: Kalie Doering 
Camera: Judy Laronde 
Greeters: Andy & Kevelya Yukabuskie 
Ushers: Dean Faught, Ken Krieger, 
Brent Pitawanakat, Terry Raddatz, Joel 
Raddatz, Kevin Papkie 

Sunday, December 13, 2015 

Bus Drivers PPT Handi-Bus 

We still need a few more 
drivers for our “new-to-us” handi-bus. 
If you are interested, please call the 
office or speak to John Carmody as soon 
as possible. No special license needed, 
but you do need to be at least 25 years 
old, hold a current Ontario driver’s 
license, and have a good driving record.  

Church Envelopes  

Tithing/offering envelopes 
for 2016 will be available 

the last two weeks of December. If 
you don’t already have an envelope 
number, and you attend PPT regularly, 
why not consider requesting a box? 
Please call or email the church office 
as soon as possible and we’ll have a 
2016 box ready for you!  

Outreach Opportunity for 

Athlete Chapel Services in 2016  

Pastor Terry has been given a unique 
opportunity to conduct chapel services 
for a group of elite athletes in the area. 
These chapel services will take place 
every second week on Wednesday 
during the supper hour and after they 
practice. The response to the chapels 
has been positive, but as you can 
imagine, 17 year old boys are pretty 
hungry at 5:30 after practice. Pastor 
Terry will provide a light meal and a 
homemade snack for these chapels. 

Should you want to support this effort in 
the new year, by cooking or sponsoring a 
meal for a night ($50-$80) or by making 
cookies or some other goodies for the 
boys, it would be much appreciated. 
Please let the office know if you can help.  

Please Note:There are peanut allergies 
involved so basic chocolate chip cookies 
or brownies would work best. 

The 2015  

Singing Christmas Tree  

December 12, 13 & 14 

7:00 pm each night 
2:00 pm Sunday matinee 

FREE Admission  
Invitation tickets available at the 

Welcome Centre! 

Please bring a non-perishable item for 
the local food banks (cash donations  
also appreciated!). Bring a friend!  

See updates on Facebook: Pembroke’s 
Singing Christmas Tree 

OUR DAILY BREAD DEVOTIONAL     
The LARGE PRINT Our Daily 
Bread devotionals for Jan/Feb/
Mar 2016 are now available at 

the Welcome Centre. Booklets are free 
but donations are appreciated. 

Special Thanks 
To Ron and Kathy Howe and helpers 
for putting on a great meal for this 

year’s Christmas Banquet! 
 

To Sarah Desjardins and Pastor 
Danette Leidtke for decorating the 
church so beautifully for Christmas! 

  There will be a Christmas Service in the German Language at 
Zion Lutheran Church, Saturday, December 19th, 2:00 PM.  

Everyone Welcome! Fellowship and coffee following the service 


